02/15/12
To: Drew Perraut

       OMB Desk Officer

RE: Justification memo for Non Material / Non Substantive Change to the 

       currently approved collection of information for Infant Feeding Practice

       Study II ,  OMB 0910-0696 

Drew:

Based on the February 3, 2012 conference call between OMB and CFSAN personnel, 

and as per the agreement , I am submitting clean copies of the non material

non substantive changed documents.
Thanxs

Denver Presley

FDA / PRA Staff

301-796-3793

